
Estimates Committee 2009 
Questions Taken On Notice 

( 16/6/2009 to 19/6/2009 ) 
Date: 

 

17/06/2009 Output: 1.0 - Local 
Government 

   

Sub Output: 1.1 - Local 
Government 

Subject: 
 

Grants - Darwin City Council - playgrounds - Fannie Bay 
     

From: Mr Willem Westra van Holthe to Hon Robert Knight 
Department of Local Government and Housing 

 

 

6-2 
  

Question: Minister, will you confirm that there were three $35 000 grants paid to the 
Darwin City Council for playground upgrades in Fannie Bay? 

     

Answer: 
   

Answered On: 17/06/2009 
Answer: I have sad news member for Fannie Bay. It is that the department of local 

government did not pay for any playground equipment in the suburb of 
Fannie Bay through the Darwin City Council. 

 


